
WHARF GUIDELINES TO PROTECT ESSENTIAL WORKERS 
 
 

 
ONLY GO TO THE WHARF FOR ESSENTIAL PURPOSES AND ONLY 
BRING AS MANY PEOPLE AS NEEDED TO RECEIVE FREIGHT SAFELY.  
 
ONLY STAY AT THE WHARF LONG ENOUGH TO ATTEND TO 
ESSENTIAL NEEDS 
 
PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING WHILE ON THE WHARF AT ALL 
TIMES. GIVE ESSENTIAL WORKERS THE SPACE THEY NEED TO 
MANEUVER SAFELY. 
 
LET THE BOAT CREW OFFLOAD THE BOAT, GIVE OTHERS THE 
APPROPRIATE SPACE TO RETRIEVE THEIR LUGGAGE. 
 
PICK UP SMALLER ORDERS AFTER THE BOAT DEPARTS OR ARRANGE 
FOR PICK-UP/DELIVERY TO MINIMIZE GATHERINGS 
 
PLEASE DO YOUR PART TO KEEP THE VIRUS FROM SPREADING ON 
MONHEGAN AND TO THE BOAT CREW. 
 

For Questions & Comments contact EMA Director Jes Stevens:  
(207) 691-7390 or monheganema112@gmail.com 
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